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Six Board Members and the Superintendent will be attending the West Salem High School 
Graduation on Friday, May 24, 2024, in the West Salem High School gymnasium.  The School 
Board will not conduct any governmental business before, during or following the graduation 
ceremony.  
 
 
 

•Posted: May 16, 2024 

Serve with Passion to Ignite Creativity, Innovation, and Excellence 
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